
 

 
Tenth 2-Week Refresher Course in Public Economics 

for University and College Teachers  
 

 
NIPFP proposes to organize a 2-week Refresher Training Programme in Public 
Economics  during May 25 to June 5, 2015.  The participants would be college or 
university teachers, faculty in research institutions, normally under 45 years of age.  
Preference would be given to teachers teaching Public Economics/Public Finance.  
The teachers who have attended the programme in the past need not apply. 
 
The programme would be organized at the Institute premises.  Participants would be 
reimbursed 2

nd
 AC train fares.  All local hospitality would be provided by the Institute. 

 
Interested candidates may send their CVs to the following address by March 15, 
2015. 
 

Naveen Bhalla 
Senior Administrative Officer 

National Institute of Public Finance and Policy 
18/2 Satsang Vihar Marg 

Special Institutional Area (Near JNU) 
New Delhi-110 067 

 
 

 
E-mail: naveen.bhalla@nipfp.org.in        Tel: 011-26569303        Fax: 011-26852548 
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